March 19, 2023

St. Charles Council #2084

Over the 103-year history of St. Charles Knights of Columbus Council 2084, March has become
a very busy month of service and fund-raising. We just completed our three fish fries, setting
record for attendance. Thanks to all who came out and supported our efforts. We're glad you
enjoyed it enough to keep coming back.

This weekend culminates our annual pie sale. Again, thanks to all who ordered pies. This fund-
raiser helps us pay for our various service projects, including our goal to annually help a
seminarian with his day-to-day schooling costs.

Next, on March 28, the Council sponsors the annual Right to Life Spaghetti Dinner. We don't
charge a ticket price, just ask for a generous free will offering. You have been extremely
generous in the past, and we hope we can count on you again this year, as the fight to save the
unborn is more critical than ever.

Then, at the end of the month, we hold our semiannual Tootsie Roll Drive, raising money for
people with intellectual disabilities. The drive will be held at various sites around Greenville and
Belding on March 31 and April 1. Again, thanks in advance for your contributions. If you'd like
to help us raise money during a two-hour shift, please contact Grand Knight Mike Karpus at
616-225-9419 or go to stcharleskofc.org and sign up on the sheet. We could really use your help!

With Lent being the season of fasting, prayer and almsgiving, these various projects certainly
provide opportunities in your efforts to give a little more. We're glad to help!

Mike Karpus
Grand Knight
St. Charles Council 2084



